
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

After the success of the last couple of years’ Christmas card projects we have decided to 

once again participate in the Marstan Christmas Cards for Schools project (MCCFS).  The 

project allows pupils to express their creativity whilst raising funds for our school.  

Last year the children produced a wonderful range of designs and we had great feedback on 

the quality of the cards, mugs, thank you notes, gift tags and canvases and admiration for 

the effort put in by the children and their teachers. They’re in the process of completing this 

year’s artwork in class and we can’t wait to see what they come up with! 

Each child has designed a card in class which will be sent to MCCFS to scan the artwork and 

transform it into a print-ready file. In the next few weeks the school will receive a printed 

proof of your child’s design which will be sent home to you with an order form. If you 

would like to order some cards etc. with your child’s design please fill out the order form 

and send it back to the class teacher with your payment.  

We have started the design process early again this year in order to get the final cards back 

with plenty of time for Christmas posting! We’ll give further details on ordering and dates 

for delivery when the proofs are received.  

Kind regards 

  

 

The PTA Committee 

 

 


